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September 29, 2008 

Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
 
Re: Surrender of Earth Station Licenses E980302, E980304 & E980252  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The National Digital Television Center, Inc. (aka Comcast Media Center) (FRN 0006417067) 
hereby wishes to surrender the following earth station licenses: 
 E980302 
 E980304 
 E980252 
 
These licenses were for three satellite earth stations that were located at 12312 W. Olympic Blvd., 
Los Angeles, CA. This facility was sold and these respective earth stations were dismantled and 
are currently in storage for future use. Since these stations are no longer operational, NDTC 
would like to surrender these licenses back to the FCC. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Les Shutter 
303-486-3828 
e-mail: les_shutter@cable.comcast.com  
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